
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

23 September 2021 
 
Dear Parent or Carer, 
 
RE:  Lucy Faithfull Foundation Webinars 
 
During the summer term, you may have been aware of items in the national news or 
social media outlets making reference to a national review regarding peer-on-peer 
abuse or harassment within schools. This is an area that all schools, including 
ourselves, take very seriously and have very robust procedures in place to tackle such 
incidents should they arise. Also, as part of our continued work to ensure all young 
people are safe and feel safe topics such as this are explored with students through 
our robust APEX and RS curriculum, alongside continued staff training opportunities.  
 
This term, we are pleased to share that in partnership with other schools within our 
trust, we have secured the support of The Lucy Faithfull Foundation 
(www.lucyfaithfull.org.uk), who have offered an opportunity for parents and carers to 
join an online workshop to raise awareness. The workshops will take place on: 
 

Wednesday 29 September 2021 (18.00-19.00) 
Wednesday 13 October 2021 (18.00-19.00) 

 
The first session is a more general session regarding the risks faced by young people 
and the second session follows on in more depth, for those interested. Please see the 
attached a flyer to the letter with further information.   
 
If you are interested in taking part in one or both of these workshops, please could you 
email office@driffieldschool.org.uk by Monday 27 September and further information 
will be shared with you.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs D Dalton 
Deputy Headteacher 
 
 

http://www.lucyfaithfull.org.uk/
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